
      
      
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 2018 

2018-2019 HBPA Officers 
 

President: Jon Styers   Jon_Styers@yahoo.com  
1st Vice President: Susan Moody   moodyfam4@cox.net  
2nd Vice President: Michelle Sebura   Pghgrl1219@gmail.com  
Treasurer: Jeannet Barr   Jeannet.barr@gmail.com  
Secretary: Melissa Thomas   melbell30@gmail.com  
 

Get Social! 
Click on the icons to connect to all our social media platforms. 

There’s never a shortage of ways to stay informed! 

     

Spring Fundraising Events 
Mark your calendars! 

 
Golf Tourny – April 26 

5k – May 4 

Mattress Sale – May 18 

Stay tuned for committee 
meeting dates if you’d like to 
help with these events! 

District Band Auditions 
December 8, 2018 

District band auditions are held at HHS and require lots of 
help. We’ll need hall monitors, runners, registration table 
help, setup, clean up…it’s all on Charms! Please sign up to help 
for a couple of hours! 

Additionally, for students needing audition practice/help, the 
directors are available for an hour after school on the 
following days: Nov. 13, 14, 20, 27, 28, & 29; Dec. 3, 5, & 6. 

Winter Concerts 

The high school band concerts are scheduled for the evening 
of December 4. On December 20, the wind ensemble will 
travel to nearby elementary schools, a nursing home, and 
maybe even the mall to share the music of the season with 
our community. 

Concert attire is in! A few of the ladies’ dresses have not 
arrived. Please see Ms. Cox’s recent email with details about 
concert attire for those ladies. Please remember dresses and 
pants will need to be altered prior to the concert. 

Concerts begin at 7:00pm and students are asked to arrive at 
6:15pm.  

Before and after the concert, there will be candles for sale. 
There are 3 scents from which to choose, and one is made 
especially for the Hawks! The candles are made by our very 
own Amy Paris and are a fundraiser for the Winter 
Percussion. These will make excellent Christmas gifts for $15 
each! Visit the table in the foyer to place your order with 
cash or check.  

Christmas Parade 
December 1, 2018 

1:45  Horn, Baritone, Tuba, and Percussion, Drum Majors, 
 Section Leaders arrive 
2:00 Everyone arrive 
2:15 Full Band in Auditorium 
2:45 Marching Block/Parking Lot Marching 
3:30 Load Equipment 
3:45  Eat (pizza provided) 
4:15 Dress in Uniform 
4:30 Meeting in Auditorium/Load Buses 
4:45 Depart for Parade 
5:00 Arrive/Unload Equipment 
5:15  Check-in for the Parade 
6:00 Parade Begins 
6:45ish Step Off 
7:30 Load Equipment and buses 
8:00 Depart 
8:30 Arrive at HHS 
 
Please dress appropriately for the weather. Right now it looks 
like mid-50’s with a chance of rain.  

Bay Youth Wind Ensemble 

Bay Youth Orchestra is starting their very first High School 
wind ensemble! The opportunity to join is available to all 
students in grades 9-12. Rehearsals are Tuesdays at 
Greenbrier Middle School. If your student is interested in 
participating, please contact Elizabeth Richards at 
Richards.byov@gmail.com 

Fruit Delivery 

Delivery of fruit is scheduled for December 13. Please keep an 
eye on email and Facebook for announcements about picking 
up your boxes!  
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